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Important Notice 
Infection Prevention and Control Update 

October 31, 2021  

Hello, 

On October 26, 2021 Grandview Lodge in consultation with the public health unit, declared an Enteric 

Outbreak on the Hillview home area. On October 29, the Marshview home area has been added to 

the outbreak. 

Symptoms include vomiting and/or diarrhea. COVID-19 and Influenza have been ruled out through 

lab tested specimens.   

Infection prevention and control measures are in place, symptomatic residents will remain in room 

isolation until they are free of symptoms for 48-hours. When possible residents on the Hillview and 

Marshview home areas will remain co-horted to their home area and will have use of all common 

spaces on the unit. 

Visitors are limited to one (1) visitor per resident, per day for the duration of the outbreak. Please 

coordinate your resident visits with other family or friends to avoid being turned away at the door. 

Please ensure you practice frequent hand hygiene during all visits to the home and when out in public 

as this is a proven preventative strategy in the transmission of bacterial and viral pathogens.  

Updates will be provided if there is a significant change in the direction of the outbreak management 

and when the outbreak is declared over. Please check our website or telephone message as updates 

are routinely posted.  

Thank you for your continued support. Stay well. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Jennifer Jacob 

Administrator 

jjacob@haldimandcounty.on.ca 

905-774-7547 ext. 224 
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